
Correction:  Call  for  posters
Pathways to Civil  Justice
The call as posted last week contained an error – the deadline for submission of
the poster is not 1 October, but 1 November. My apologies. Find the correct text
below.

—

The  conference  Challenge  Accepted!  Exploring  Pathways  to  Civil  Justice  in
Europe will take place at Erasmus School of Law on 19-20 November. You are
invited to join us and young researchers are reminded to send in their poster. The
deadline is 1 November 2018

Young researchers will  have the possibility to present and discuss their work
during the poster on 20 November. Posters should focus on the topics of the
conference, and show originality. We invite PhD researchers or young academics
to present  their  research in a  poster  format.  The three best  posters  will  be
awarded a prize during the closing drinks.

More information on submitting a poster proposal can be found here.

This conference is organised by Erasmus School of Law at Rotterdam University
under the ERC project ‘Building EU Civil Justice’ (www.euciviljustice.eu).

F o r  m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n ,  d o  n o t  h e s i t a t e  t o  c o n t a c t  u s
at  hoevenaars@law.eur.nl  (Jos)  or  biard@law.eur.nl  (Alexandre).
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